
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Korean Performance Research Program at Ohio State presents  

A Korean Percussion Workshop  

with 

 Professor Byoung Sug Kim, Roosevelt University  

 

On March 6, Prof. Kim will lead a percussion workshop with the Korean Performance Traditions 

(Korean 5400) class, taught in Spring 2023 by Professor Chan Park and Dr. Perry Miller.  

 

Location: Ohio Union Dance Room 2 

Date & Time: Monday, March 6, 2:15pm-5:00pm 

 

 

Prof. Kim is Founder and Executive Director of the Korean Performing Arts Institute of Chicago and 
Former Director of Ilkwanori, a Chicago-based pungmul (Korean percussion) troupe. 
 

This event is made possible by the Dr. Sungkyu Christopher Lee Korean Performance Research 
Fund in the Department of East Asian Languages and Literatures.  
 

A limited number of audience observers can be accommodated at no cost (free). Contact: miller.2449@osu.edu 
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